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October 24, 2011






 

Dear Parents, 
This year we have been meeting regularly with the students who received the “Dell Streak” in June. The dialogue with this group has been insightful and very useful in the context of technology use in school as we continue down the path toward the “Bring Your Own Device” educational environment. 
Each student in this group is very skilled and aware of capabilities of this device, and often they have had experience with other devices, which has expanded their knowledge, often past teacher experience. They have initiated “things we can do with this technology” and are currently working on a project involving QR codes that they will share with teachers. Again, the main focus is on using these tools to enhance the educational theme. 
We have been invited to share our learning with the Divisional Administrators at their monthly meeting – the next one will be held at the Wildwood Club House on November 9th beginning at 9:00 a.m. At this time, I do not know the exact time of the morning presentation agenda item. 

I am asking for permission for ______________________________ to participate in the Divisional Presentation on the morning of November 9, 2011 at Wildwood. Mr. Dolinski, Mrs. Nicholauson, Mr. Oughton and Mrs. Hobson will be transporting the students to and from this meeting in their vehicles and then facilitating the presentation. 
Please consider this request and return the bottom portion of this letter to me by November 1, 2011. Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Peggy Hobson

______________________________________________________________________

I give permission for ________________________________ to participate in the Divisional Presentation on the morning of November 9, 2011. I am aware an HGI staff member will be transporting the students involved in this presentation. 

_____________________________________


______________________

Parent Signature
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